[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been made aware of a program available to all Kaiser members who have lost their health care due to lack of work. Attached  is the paperwork to start the program. According to Kaiser, application to this program will provide emergency (medical only) services to those that qualify for the program. Proof of a current EDD award will be needed. Phone number to program headquarters is (866) 399-7696.
